Covid-19 Protocols QAS SPORTS DAY CARNIVAL 2021



- Students, staff, parents and volunteers MUST stay home if they have any cold or flu like symptoms; or if they are at risk from a health perspective.
- Cover a cough or sneeze with an elbow or a tissue, rather than hands.
 Avoid touching eyes, nose or mouth.
- There should be NO handshakes, high fives, huddles and celebrations
- No spitting or clearing nasal/respiratory secretions on ovals
- Prohibit the use of shared drink bottles
- Equipment should be washed or wiped with antibacterial wipes or sanitiser, at least at the end of the day.
- Parents must maintain social distancing at all times. No congregations whilst spectating at events.
- If anyone becomes unwell during the carnival, they must stay isolated from others and remove themselves from the venue as quickly as possible.
- Parents attending must QR code at the entrance.
- When using the canteen/BBQ people need to purchase their food and move back to their destination – NO CONGREGATING

WE THANK OUR COMMUNITY FOR ENSURING THAT THE ABOVE PROTOCOLS ARE ADHERED TO AND TRUST THAT OUR SCHOOL SPORTS DAY EVENT WILL BE SAFE AND SUCCESSFUL.